Freedom of Information Act 2000
Your request for information has now been considered. 
You asked:

I would like to know how many women and children returning to the UK from living under the Islamic State of Iraq and Syria (ISIS) are being rehoused by your respective local council?
This data is not shared by the Home Office; therefore, the Council does not hold this information.  This letter acts as a refusal notice under section 17.1 of the Freedom of Information Act 2000 because, in accordance with section 1.1 of the Act, this information is not held by Leicester City Council.

I am not looking for personal details, addresses or any information that suggests where they will live. Just a hard number on how many women (and their children) who have been approved to return to the UK by the Home Office in the coming months will be, or have been, offered accommodation by your council.

Not applicable.
You may re-use the information under an Open Government Licence.
If you are dissatisfied with the handling of your request please write to: 

Information Governance and Risk
Leicester City Council

Legal Services
4th Floor City Hall

115 Charles Street

Leicester  
LE1 1FZ
e-mail: info.requests@leicester.gov.uk 

